Product Review: The Perfect
Products To Start Your New
Year Off Right
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New Year’s Eve is the perfect time to say goodbye to your old
habits and make peace with the year that has passed. Once
midnight hits, it is time to begin a brand new adventure. To
make this new year your best yet by feeling your best and
looking your best, we have some products that will do just
that. Whether you need something to help recover from a fun
night out or are looking for a new you to sparkle this new

year, we have the perfect products to reinvent yourself for
2017.

With the New Year already started,
these four products are the perfect
way to make sure 2017 is your best
year yet!
Over EZ
New Year’s Eve is one of the most fun and over the top nights
of the year. Most of the time this includes drinking. If you
are starting to have trouble bouncing back from a long night
of too many sugary drinks, Over EZ is the answer you have been
looking for. It is an all-natural supplement that reduces
hangover symptoms, such as headaches, nausea and vomiting.
Just one Over EZ has to be taken during alcohol consumption,
and the ingredients, including a mixture of vitamins and
herbs, work together to flush out the toxins from the body,
resulting in a better morning after, without affecting the
effects of alcohol. 12 capsules cost $60, and for that amount
you can go out for 3 months and never have to worry about
feeling it the next morning!

Giorgio Beverly Hills Glam
Something that can be a real change in your everyday routine

is the fragrance you choose to wear. Whether it is your
everyday fragrance or you want something new and different for
a date night out, Giorgio Beverly Hill’s fragrance line came
out with their newest perfume targeted to make you feel
confident, sophisticated and stylish. Celebrity Julianne Hough
is this brand’s spokesperson and could not love this new scent
more! The fragrance has an undeniably bold combination of
white florals infused with sensuous amber and sandalwood. With
bright, sparkling notes, the scent embodies the instantly
recognizable glitz and glamour of California’s most famous
fashion street. Spice up your scent for $72, and feel like a
new person!

Hair La Vie
Something that can be one of the most difficult things to
change is your hair. New hair styles can make or break your
appearance, and choosing the right thing to do may seem
impossible. But instead of trying a bold new cut or a vibrant
new color, fall back in love with your natural hair using Hair
La Vie. Hair La Vie’s Moroccan repair serum is $35 per bottle
and is an all-natural hydration system that protects against
damage and frizz, while creating instant shine. The serum’s
unique combination of hair loss fighting ingredients is
perfect for those weak, damaged, brittle strands and split
ends. Let this be the year your hair doesn’t need a trip to
the salon to look amazing!

SurvivorEyes
One of the latest beauty trends everyone is still talking
about has to do with eyebrows! Having nicely defined and
stenciled eyebrows is very important in achieving a perfect
overall beauty look! If you have never been good at styling
your own eyebrows and need a tool that can help make you feel
like a professional, the SurvivorEyes Brow Style Stencil Kit
is exactly the product you have been looking for. This
particular product was the recent creation of a breast cancer
survivor who was inspired to help women struggling with hair
loss to look and feel fabulous. The kit is only $14.95 and
comes with 10 eyebrow stencils in unique brow shapes, dualsided cosmetic applicator brush, instructions for application
and stencils and a drawstring pouch for convenient storage.
Don’t let your eyebrows get the best of you this year!
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Reinvent all the best parts of you this year with these
products so you can look and feel your absolute best!

